From: Burns Ellens, Marilyn B. [mailto:Marilyn.BurnsEllens@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 12:31 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Clark Henson, Allyson M.; Cartagena, Maria L.; Lee, Helen
Subject: FW: BTITP-302 Funding

Hello Steve,

Officer Michael  Grzyb attended the Federal Law Enforcement Training Center in Glynco, Georgia on  8-20 September 2013.  We planned to use our Chicago Police Department Corporate Funds however, the Office of State, Local Rural, Tribal and Territorial Training funded the cost of the tuition, meals, and the lodging.  See email below.  Unfortunately, I am unable to get documentation for FLETC because of the current Government shutdown.

Is there anything that I should request from FLETC for you?

